
17th January 2020 

Crystal Class Newsletter: 

Home learning grids have been sent home. I have explained the grid to the children 
and they all seem very excited to get started. Next week, there will be young voices 

on Tuesday 21st January. Myself, Miss Edgar, Mrs McAleese and Mrs Gee shall be 
attending. For those children who shall not be attending, a sports coach has been 
booked to take the children for the rest of the day. Could we please ensure that all 

PE kits are in school (particularly outdoor PE kits)? 

This week: 

In English this week, the children have been continuing to learn about inverted commas and 
we have now progressed on to different types of adverbs. It was lovely to see how much they 

were able to remember. 

In Maths, we have been learning about multiplication and division. The children have been 
using arrays to support their calculations and they have progressed on to problem solving.  

In our project the children have begun to learn the chronology of the Stone Age – this 
certainly opened up an interesting discussion and they all seem genuinely fascinated! A great 

start to the project. 

As part of our year of citizenship, the children had a drama workshop where they learnt about 
‘stereotyping’. 

   

     


